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Robert (Bob) Rothenberg has been attracted to minerals since childhood, and saw the advantages of micromounting early on. Since that time, he has been active both as a collector, and in helping others to understand and appreciate the discipline.

He has now amassed a large collection of international specimens that he uses both physically and as photographic models to explain and illustrate his talks. Many of those specimens were obtained through trading around the world, giving him both a wide acquaintance with other micromounters and an encyclopedic knowledge of minerals. In terms of service to the micromounting community, he has attended all the micromount symposia on the eastern seaboard of the Continent from Florida to Canada, offering lectures and specimens, particularly from his favourite sites, Mont Saint-Hilaire, and Varennes in Québec, the Aris Phonolite in Namibia, and the Stoutameyer Branch in Virginia. He is currently assisting in a survey of the Stoutemeyer Branch syenites. In recent years, he has expanded his interests to include photography, and has acted as moderator at conferences discussing the latest techniques and improvements in photomicrography.
Bob has lectured to groups in the USA, New Zealand, and Canada, and published articles on micromounting and related subjects for many years. Those subjects have been as varied as his interests, and cover everything from micromounting to techniques for delivering presentations. He is ready to aid others with his skills wherever possible, and has proven himself worthy of membership in the Micromounters’ Hall of Fame.
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